
Title I Notification 

 

In the Smyrna School District, the faculty of each elementary school is committed to providing a 

quality education for all students and recognizes the essential role of parents and the value of their 

input. We believe a partnership must exist and we strive to promote communication and 

participation of parents in the education of children. To learn about ways that you can be involved 

in your child’s education, please visit the Title I page on our website, under the Office of 

Curriculum and Instruction, and read through the Parent Involvement information.  
 

Ryan Buchanan 

Supervisor of Instruction                                                                                                                                                         

302-659-4311                                                                                                                 

Ryan.Buchanan@smyrna.k12.de.us 


